
Southport Cycling Club 

Minutes of the Committee Meeting 

held at the Club Room 

On Tuesday 18th April at 7.00.pm. 

 

Present  

Alan Taylor (chair) 

Peter Leonard 

Ken Beck  

Eddie O’Brien 

Aaron Green  

Howard Massam  

Mike Lloyd 

Dave Richie 

Geoff Caton  

Colin Baldwin 

James Holloway 

Apologies               Peter Scott Maddy Scott    
 

1. Minutes of previous meetings  
a. Minutes of the meeting   1st February were approved 
b. Matters Arising 

i. DBS forms completed and speedy return for all who have filled in the 

on-line form 

ii. Reminders to be sent to all members about  3rd party insurance  

complete 

iii. Pete Leonard said the Quiz held on 27th February raised £80 for 

MacMillan 

2. Correspondence/external meetings 

a. None to report 

3. Treasurer 

nothing to report 

4. Membership Secretary 

157 members so far this year. Issue of members not renewing but continuing to ride 

with the club was raised. 

5. Clothing Secretary  

a. HM reported skin suits were soon to be delivered.. Sales of kit were 

continuing to be strong. Howard suggested that we should order cycling hats 

– subsequent to meeting an order has been placed. 

6. Social Secretary 

a. Dinner confirmed for Ramada Hotel Friday 24th November. 

b. Proposed guests – MeCycle, Twin Lakes, Dolan, Impact Security. 

c. Budget to be based on 120 tickets to be sold plus guests(free) 

d. Suggested date for BBQ – 1st July 

7. Road races 

a. KB had not yet finalised accounts for Dolans/ NW Youth league. However we 

had 206 entries for the Dolans. 

b. CB reported a full field for the mens Bickerstaffe race, but slow entries for the 

ladies race. 
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c. Time Trial Secretary 

Marshalls and time keepers still required. 2 clip boards with weatherproof 

covers to be bought for the use of timekeepers. 

8. Audax Secretary 

a. APT asked that the committee try to encourage club members to enter. 

Entries seemed to be slower that last year.  

9. Club Runs/ Club Rides 

Geoff Caton gave positive report on the revised arrangements. The introductory ride 

had been well received and would be repeated in the future. 

10. General Secretary 

Ken Beck advised the committee that he intended to stand down from his position at 

the AGM. He would also not be organising the Dolan Races in 2018. 

 

The committee thanked Ken for his outstanding service over many years and 

appreciated the reasons for his decision.  

11. A.O.B. 

It was agreed to have a “Strava” feed of the SCC group on the web site 

 

Date of the next meeting    Tuesday 6th June in the clubroom at 7.00. p.m. 

 


